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In order to better respond to the new needs of the Church and the world in North America, the
religious of the United States organised a time to reflect and share with lay people close to
them. This reflection followed several stages. 

On 10th July 2002, thirty-two people, religious and lay people went together to the abbey of
Glastonbury. There they exchanged their ideas on various fields of activity. The workshop that
had greatest success was entitled &quot;Why are the Assumptionists important to me&quot;
The sharing was very rich that the participants decided to send their testimonies by mail to the
different communities. This was done in September. 

The exchange continues …... 
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